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The Horrocks Highway culvert replacement project is 

jointly funded (80:20) by the Australian and South 

Australian governments as part of the Bridges Renewal 

Program.  

What’s happening 

We are upgrading an existing culvert on the Horrocks Highway, 

approximately 1km south of Murray Town. This upgrade will improve 

flood resilience, safety and heavy vehicle capacity along this 

important freight corridor.   

Early works will commence in April 2025, which includes site surveys 

and the construction of a temporary two-way access track adjacent to 

Horrocks Highway. The temporary two-way track will ensure 

construction work can be safely undertaken adjacent to traffic.  

How this affects you 

The Horrocks Highway will remain open to traffic while early works 

are undertaken.  

To keep everyone safe lane and speed restrictions will be in place 

throughout the work area, including outside of work hours where 

required.  

Following completion of early works in May 2025 traffic will be 

diverted around the works area via the temporary two-way access track until major works are 

completed in late September 2025. 

Advance notice will be provided prior to commencement of major works and the change to traffic impacts. 

When 

Thursday 3 April 2025 until 
late-May 2025 

Weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday  

7am until 5pm 

Some weekend work may be 
required 

Where 

Horrocks Highway, 
approximately 1km south of 
Murray Town 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/horrocks 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880  

  

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability 

We are improving safety and freight 
efficiency on the Horrocks Highway  

mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au

